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download Maulid al-habsyiThe effect of schizandrin B on Alzheimer's disease in mice. Schizandrin B
is a minor bioactive component isolated from the fruiting body of Schisandra chinensis. To examine
the effects of schizandrin B on spatial memory and central excitatory amino acid neurotransmission
in mice with aluminum chloride (AlCl3)-induced Alzheimer's disease. Mice were divided into the
normal group, the sham-operated group and the model group which received AlCl3 intraperitoneally.
The sham-operated group and the model group were equally divided into a high dose group, a
middle dose group and a low dose group which received schizandrin B at a dose of 40, 10, 2 mg/kg,
respectively, orally once a day for a week. The normal group and sham-operated group were orally
treated with 0.4 mL physiological saline once a day for 7 days. The Morris water maze was used to
test the spatial memory of the mice. The contents of central excitatory amino acids and their
metabolites in mouse brain were detected by HPLC. In the Morris water maze test, the escape
latency time of mice in the normal group was shorter than that of the sham-operated group
(P<0.01). The escape latency time of the sham-operated group was shorter than that of the model
group (P<0.05), and there was no significant difference between the sham-operated group and the
normal group. In the Morris water maze test, the escape latency time of the low dose group was
longer than that of the normal group (P<0.01). In the normal group, the contents of central
excitatory amino acids and their metabolites were significantly increased (P<0.01). The contents of
aspartate and glutamate in the model group were significantly increased compared with those in the
normal group (P<0.01). The glutamate content in the sham-operated group was significantly
decreased compared with that in the model group (P<0.05). The content of glutamine in the model
group was significantly increased compared with that in the normal group (P
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